
 

Description of Program 
Program Description 

Due to the covid-19 virus and changes in youth sports rules and regulations, No Limits Volleyball will 

be changing their program for the time being. We will no longer be offering multiple levels of play. All 

athletes will be regional level athletes. It is our goal to still run a total of 4 months for the season, 

September through December, ending before the holidays. Payment for tuition will now be accepted only 

on a month by month basis with the understanding that anything could happen to the season at any time. 

Athletes will have a minimum of one scheduled practice a week and a possibility of a scrimmage with other 

NLV sanctioned teams on Sundays. Teams will still be formed for training purposes even though there will 

not be “tournaments”. We have moved the season in order to allow for student athletes to participate in 

both club volleyball and high school volleyball. If anything should happen to the high school volleyball 

season, NLV administration will meet and discuss the possibility of extending the season and competing in 

Iowa tournaments.  

At NLV our mission is always to provide a safe and caring environment for your athletes to get 

exceptional volleyball training. Because of this, we will be adhering to all of the new state rules and 

regulations regarding youth sports and covid-19. First and foremost, we care about our athlete’s health and 

the health of their families. Secondly, if we do not adhere to the guidelines then we could not provide 

training to these athletes who desperately want to return to the gym. As a result, all coaches, players, 

spectators, and officials will be required to wear a mask at all times at any No Limits practice or event. 

Social distancing of 6 feet between athletes when not on the floor competing and between coaches and 

parents will be enforced as well. If we all work together we can have a safe and successful season of 

volleyball training for our athletes.  

  

Payment Schedule 

$240.00: August 30th 

$240.00:  September 27th 

$240.00:  October 25th 

$150.00: November 29th 
*Note: Athletes will not be allowed to participate in training sessions or tournaments if account payments are not current 

 

All payments made to:       No Limits Volleyball (NLV) 

Mailing Address:                  NLV (Kelsey Thurman) 

                                                224 South Truman Ave. 

           Lanark, IL 61046 


